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CL 75-110 Baffle Plate 
 

  

Unique Baffle Plate Design  

RwpClearflow CL 75-110 Baffle Plate is a moulded 
HDPE single piece component. The baffle plate 
provides excellent Siphonic performance by 
effectively preventing the formation of a vortex 
within the pipework below. The RwpClearflow 
CL75-110 Baffle Plate screws directly to the 
connectors welded to the specified clamp ring 
configuration (Primary & Secondary) & is 
compatible with both the CL75 & CL110 outlets. It 
can also be connected directly to an adapted 
RwpClearflow CL75 or CL110 outlet bowl where 
outlet welding or a mechanical fixing is Specified. 

Simplified Maintenance 

Due to its simple single piece design the 
RwpClearflow CL75-110 Baffle Plate is easily 
removed & refitted as part of any roof 
maintenance process. Its robust structure & 
Keeping the amount of small parts to a minimum 
helps to avoid damage & loss of parts on site 
which ensures this component stands out from 
any of its counterparts. 

Material 

The RWPClearflow CL75 Baffle Plate is available in 
the following materials: 

- HDPE 

Critical dimensions: 

 

 
 

Please refer to RwpClearflow Outlet Assembly 
drawing A -001 for additional dimensional data. 


